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In Geography, the Year One children were learning to use and 
follow directional language. 

One person pretended to be the robot and their partner used 
directional language to direct them to different places.



The Year 1 children had a fabulous time exploring the beautiful new resources in our 
outdoor learning area this week. 

It was great to see them embedding and extending their learning through play.



Year 5 have been 
creating games in 

ICT.



Y6 researched evidence to provide a balanced 
argument about whether animals should be kept 

in captivity.



Having fun designing and painting some 
bunting for the Queen’s Jubilee.



In History, Year 3 wrote down their 
thoughts on what it might have been like 

in a shelter during the blitz.



Great fun was had by 
all in Year Six at our 

dance workshop. 
Watch us here: 

https://twitter.com/svdp_sch
ool/status/152728137721265

7664 and 
https://twitter.com/svdp_sch
ool/status/152728270412694

7329

https://twitter.com/svdp_school/status/1527281377212657664
https://twitter.com/svdp_school/status/1527282704126947329


Year One have been 
preparing for the 

Queen's Jubilee by 
creating some beautiful 
bunting. Such wonderful 

artwork! 



'Dare to be different' day in Year Six Shakespeare.



Great delight talking about a muddy obstacle course and 
showing his medal.

“I went in the big muddy puddles and went through the tyres.”



The children have been 
busy making bunting for 

our Platinum Jubilee 
picnic lunch on Thursday 

26th May.
Please check ParentMail 
for details of how order 

the Herts Catering  lunch.
Children can wear red / 

white / blue … a crown … 
or a robe on this day if 
they wish - a free non 

uniform day.



Parents are
welcome to join us 

for 
a traditional May 

Procession on 
Wednesday 25th 

June from 9.15 am. 
Please gather around 
the edges of the KS1 

playground and bring 
a flower to lay.
AVE MARIA !



Year 1 will be  attending the 9.30 a.m. Mass at St Joseph’s church 
on Friday 27th May.



Congratulations 
to those 

children who 
celebrated their 

First Holy 
Communion 

at St. Hilda’s and St 
Joseph’s Churches



Please read and 
reflect together 
upon this week’s 

Gospel.

The theme is:


